
STUDENT BULLETIN 

Announcement s:

CHAPEL SCHEDULE 
Tuesday April 
Wednesday April 
Thursday April

14 - Karisma Handout/Dedication Friday
15 - President Hurst Monday
16 - Rich Wilkerson Tuesday

APRIL 14, 1987 

Spring Semester

April 17 - Good Friday Holiday
April 20 - Holiday
April 21 - ASB Installation

AWARDS ASSEMBLY - April 13, 1987:
* Class Academic Awards for non-graduating students: Tim Buckley, Tim Lord, Kristi Sundberg 
Victoria VanEpps, Yvette Houser, Kelly McCormick, and Toni DelBianco. Certificates: Jay 
Anderson, Coral Howell, Fred Stevens, Katrina Isenberg, Kim Kitchen, Tanmy Swant, Linda 
MacDonald, Andreas Tinm, Geoffrey Thomas, John Ridge and Steve Barclay.

* Departmental Academic Awards: Erik Bohlin, John Bunting, Karen Keyser, Matt Chambers, 
Phillip Masters, Daniel Lui, Dave Kfyhill and William Sands.

* Graduation Academic Honors: BA - Robin Vendelin, AA - Bob Christenson and Certificate - 
Mary Manberg.

* Scholarships Awarded: Linda McDonald, Becky Hodges, Ericka Sweitzer, Julie Haas, Andrea 
Cawlfield, Teresa Girton, Cynthia Feezell and Mike Altig.

* Athletic: Dennis Schmidt, Tonya Ashbrooks, Priscilla Sykes, Chris Montgomery, Rena 
Balzer, Jay Anderson and Russ Tuttle.

* Speech: Paul York and Troy Baxter
* Preaching: Coleen Overly, Larry Cooney and Gary Deskins.
* Student Life Awards: Dareld Chittim, Cheryl Hutson and Dwight Sheets.

Class election results for the Senior Class 1987-88 - President: Eddie Kish, Vice­
President: Kerri Smith, Secretary/Treasurer: Robin Eigsti.

MSA (Married Students): We are having our last activity this year! Since Potlucks are the 
favorite with the married folk, we are having a Potluck right before finals, to have a fun 
break away just before we all hit the books. Friday night, April 24, at 6:30 pm in the 
usual place - Faculty Dining Room in the cafeteria. Babysitting provided. Everyone bring 
a main dish - of anything you like! We will provide the salad and dessert. We love you!

This is an opportunity you don't want to miss: Have your car washed clean for the Easter 
weekend. With a donation, you will support five NC students on a missions MAPS trip to 
Germany this surrmer. Drive to the "NC Car wash Facilities" near the maintenance buildings 
on Wednesday, April 15, from 1-5 pxn.

Ushers and Usherettes needed for the Baccalaureate and Graduation ceremonies, May 1 and 2. 
If you would like to assist us please sign up at the receptionist's desk this week. Thanks!

Vocal Performance majors, Angie Bowdre and Mark Brown will be featured in a Spring Concert 
this Thursday, April 16, at 8 pm, in the Chapel. Special guests will include an ensemble 
with Jean Burnett, Tamra Hunt and Ginger Olsen and seme songs by voice instructor Anne 
Bergsma. There will also be a special concert featuring vocal performance major Connie 
Griffith as well as the A Cappella Choir on Thursday, April 23, 8 pm, in the Chapel.

Soccer: All men students interested in playing soccer for the Fall 1987 season should come 
to a soccer meeting in the cafeteria during the supper hour at 6 pm, on Tuesday, April 21. 
If you are unable to attend see Brother Malcolm. Schedules, practice dates and simmer 
conditioning material will be given out at this meeting.



All On Campus Students: Cafeteria Schedule - Easter Holiday Weekend. Friday, Saturday and 
Monday - Breakfast 7:45 - 8:30 am, Lunch 12:00 - 1:00 pm and Dinner 5:00 - 5:50 pm. Sunday 
regular hours - Breakfast 7:45 - 8:30 am and Lunch/Dinner 12:30 - 1:45 pm. Happy Easter!!!

IF YOU SHOULD FIND STRAY BOOKS, MAGAZINES OR OTHER LIBRARY ITEMS, PLEASE PUT THEM IN THE 
BOOK DROP.

BOOKSTORE NEWS: Graduation Announcements are here. WE DO HAVE EXTRAS!!!

Chapel Events to Remember:
Four-day Holiday - April 17 - 20 - is Easter Holiday for all students. There will be no

chapel or classes the 17th and 20th.
ASB Installation - April 21 - To say good bye to our current ASB Officers and welcome our

new ASB Officers.
Graduates' Conmissioning - April 23 - Seniors Graduation Chapel.
Communion Chapel - April 24 - Final Conmunion Chapel for 1986-87 School year.
Finals Week - April 27 - May 1 - No regular scheduled classes or chapel that week.

Have you been caning to the AMS/AWS Prayer & Worship meeting from 9-9:30 pm Monday nights? 
If not your welcome to cane and check it out!!

FINANCIAL AID NEWS: Several positions are available for summer employment in the Financial 
Aid Office. Positions involve the instruction and supervision of preschool find elementary 
age children. Positions are available immediately for training and will become full-time 
during the summer vacation. Interested students must have applied for 87-88 and be in 
process of applying for aid for 87-88 and be eligible for the State Work Study program. If 
you are interested in working with this please cone into the Financial Aid Office and see 
La Wonna for more details.

Library Week - Tuesday-Thursday this week we are having a Book Sale! Also Thursday is 
Grace Day - All books returned that day - no late charges all day Thursday only!!!

Please update your Spring Semester Class Schedule for 1987-88.
Department Crs Title Credi t Period Day Room Teacher
Biblical Literature 300 Flying Seminar 2 Eve M F-7 Millard
Mathematics 101 Basic Concepts 

of Modern Math
4 2nd T-F W-5 Gustafson

Psychology 100 Study Skills 1 5th TTH A-7 White, D.

BANQUET PICTURES AND HARVEST1ME PICTURES AT RECEPTIONIST'S AREA. Please pick them up asap!

LOST AND FOUND: If you lost it, we may have found it. There are books, Bibles, notebooks, 
coats, umbrellas, etc. at the reception desk. You won't want to leave for summer break 
without checking for your lost items.

All AA graduates and sophomores that missed the Class Meeting last week - there will be a 
questionaire in your box for you to fill out. Do this as soon as possible, since those are 
questions regarding a chapel service next week.

Summer Ministry Singspiration: Come hear Commissioned, Legacy, New Creation, Refuge and 
Duff Rowden in the Chapel, April 21 at 7 pm.

Student to do grounds maintanance are needed through the month of April. If interested 
contact Dan Paulssen - call ext 272 on campus, or cane in person to apply. **

Congratulations! On Tuesday, March 31, 31 students and staff of Northwest College 
registered to donate. After eligibility was determined 30 people were able to donate.
This makes a school year total of 75 units of blood donated. And because blood is divided 
into three components as many as 225 patients in our cairnunity hospitals were helped.
Thank you from the Puget Sound Blood Center and Program.


